
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
September 21, 2011 
 
 
 
Subject: Letter of Recommendation 
 
 
To whom it may concern: 
 
For the past 3+ years it has been our pleasure to have Peter in the Webcor family. Peter has been an exceptional employee 
who can be counted on to give his best effort every day. Peter was a key member on our LA Live project team; a project 
that is considered the main center piece of the downtown Los Angeles resurgence. As assistant superintendent Peter was 
responsible for both the front end coordination and actual construction of the lobby and public areas. 
 
 In addition Peter’s knowledge and skillset working with BIM in the early stages of the project set the pace for the fast track 
54 story tower that was finished 3 months ahead of schedule. 
 
 
 
 
If you would like to discuss anything further I can be reached @ 213-239-2800. 
 
 
Sincerely, 
 
Mark Turner 
Vice President, Operations 
Webcor Builders  
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